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From: Sue Y Lee
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Pertaining to the Planning Commission hearing to be held July 28, 2022 for Nordic Aquafarms California, LLC,

Record Number PLN-2020-16698
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:32:46 PM

Dear Planning Commissioners,

Nordic Aquafarm plans to construct facilities that can withstand a 9.5 Richter scale earthquake. That is good.
However, the real question is, can the plant remain unaffected by a major tsunami event? Tsunamis occur here often
enough that we have road signs near the coast that alert drivers that they are leaving or entering such an area. Should
a major tsunami inundate the proposed Nordic Aquafarm installation, can they guarantee that none of the Atlantic
salmon at any life stage are swept into the ocean? I doubt they can.

If my doubt is correct, they probably should be denied a permit to build their proposed location or possibly should
be required to use a local species of salmon. 

Nordic Aquafarm can possibly do some good for this area, but their plans as proposed require my opposition. 

For further information about tsunamis, see articles published in Science, 1 July
2022, 377(6601):30-31, 91-99.

Sincerely,
Archie S. Mossman
PO Box 223
Arcata, CA 95518
707.677.3669
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